
Important Update: New Dental Plan Starting 
January 1, 2025

We are excited to announce that effective January 1, 
2025, all members will be automatically enrolled in our 

new dental plan administered by MetLife. This plan 
provides 100% coverage for all in-network covered 

services up to your plan’s annual maximum.

You should have already received your welcome letter 
and ID cards in the mail. If you have not received them, 

please contact our office immediately to ensure your 
information is up to date.

This new plan is designed to continue offering you 
comprehensive dental coverage with top-tier benefits. 

For questions about your coverage or to find in-network 
providers, please refer to the contact information 

provided in your welcome materials or reach out to our 
team for assistance.

Thank you for allowing us to support your 
dental health needs!


